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Year  Pupil  Year  Pupil  

First 

Steps  

Penelope & Isla 

Grace 

Year 3  Lily & Elise 

Reception  Alfie & Olivia Year 4  Nicole & Ade 

Year 1  Barry & Sienna Year 5  Thea & Hallie-May 

Year 2  Ethan & Jackson Year 6 Kitty & Arya 

 

 
 
 

 
 

Reception – Jessica 

Year 1 – Isabelle 

Year 2 – Maddie 

Year 3 –  

Year 4 – Anne 

Year 5 – Theo 

Year 6 - Aaron 
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Reception 

 

94.81% Year 4 91.11% 

Year 1 

 

88.89% Year 5 98.15% 

Year 2 

 

94.44% Year 6 96.43% 

Year 3 

 

98.15% Overall 

school 

attendance 

94.84% 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Wishing you a fantastic birthday!! 
 

 

 

 

 

Reception - Mia 

Year 5 - Lillia 

Year 6 – Lucas S 
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• Infants 3-4:15 Tickets £3 - Includes Drink, sweets, crisp and a glow 

stick  

• Juniors 4:30-6 Tickets £2 - Juniors to bring money for tuck shop 

Tickets available through school app. 

 

SJV Toddler Group is held on Mondays in the school hall.  All are 

welcome, see our poster for more information. 

 SJV-Toddler-Group.pdf (parentapps-storage.s3.amazonaws.com) 

On 20.02.2024 we will be changing the 

school menu slightly to celebrate 

Chinese New Year; we will be having 

Sweet and Sour chicken. There are lots 

of exciting events taking place in 

Liverpool between the 03.02.2024 and 

11.02.2024 to celebrate the New Year.  

You can find more information at 

Events Announced For Lunar New Year 

2024 In Liverpool | Liverpool Noise 

 

 

 

Disco Wednesday 7th February 

 

https://parentapps-storage.s3.amazonaws.com/0b09d3db2704430382d1db03dd54fd00/7520/SJV-Toddler-Group.pdf
https://liverpoolnoise.com/events-announced-lunar-new-year-2024-in-liverpool/
https://liverpoolnoise.com/events-announced-lunar-new-year-2024-in-liverpool/
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School money app 

 

Arbor app 

 

When this is fully launched you will receive more information on how to 

log in.  

 

 

School closes on 09.02.2024 for half term and re-opens on 

19.02.2024. 


